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RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

My husband David Hay and | support the planned upgrade of the Manly Boatshed facilities.
We have resided in close proximity to the boatshed for 32 years.

This Manly icon has served the local community for 75 years under the stewardship of 3
generations of the Treharne family, providing an essential service to the local boating fraternity.
The proposed plans will beautify and enhance the existing facility and provide safe water
access for paddle boards, kayaks and the wider boating public.

As a former Mayor of Manly | chaired the committee for 26 years that was responsible for the
upkeep of the Manly to Spit walkway. Thousands of people each year enjoy this widely known
and beautiful attraction and | am naturally delighted that the project will provide a Water Station
which will certainly be welcomed by them.

We look forward to the upgrade which will complement the surrounding environment and
provide much needed new amenities.



